
 Collin County Community College District Board of Trustees 
 
2015-8-4-11    August 25, 2015 

Resource:  David Hoyt    
 Chief IT Systems Officer 

 
 
   BE IT RESOLVED, at the recommendation of the District President, that the Board 
of Trustees of Collin County Community College District approves the Interagency 
Contract for Banner Software Maintenance and customized Drop for Non-Payment 
Program through Ellucian with Texas A&M University-Corpus Christi, for the period of 
September 1, 2015 – August 31, 2016 in the amount of $387,198.25, which includes 
$362,061.25 for software maintenance and $25,137 for Banner Student Drop for Non-
Payment maintenance.  


